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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back to Term 5! Our learning this term is based on the theme: London and Beyond. This is a citizenship 
theme and we will be looking at history in London, extending to the wider world; geography comparing 
London/England to contrasting locations; global citizenship with our annual Refugee Week theme and of course The 
Great Get Together.  
Key dates for this term are:  
The Great Get Together – Thursday 27th June 2024 
Friends of Sunnyhill Summer Fair – Saturday 6th July 2024; this is the first time we are holding the fair on a Saturday! 
Other dates for your diary will follow. 
 
Polling Day – 2nd May 
We are being used as a polling station again this year. This means that school will be closed on 2nd May for all pupils 
from Year 1 to Year 5. If your child usually has a club on that day, it will be rescheduled to later in the term. 
Year 6 children are expected to come to school as usual on 2nd May – we have made special arrangements for them. 
 
GDPR Survey 
Please can I urge all parents/carers to complete the survey which gives or refuses permission for photos and videos 
for use by school. We are updating our records for all pupils and we need the information to be accurate. 
https://forms.gle/zExRK7d9d6c5SPNC8  
 
School website and app 
In response to your feedback on communication earlier this year, we are now working on developing a new website 
for the school. The aim is that the website will be easier to navigate and will contain up to date information for you. 
At the same time, we will be launching a Sunnyhill School App. When downloaded to your phone, this app will allow 
you to receive push notifications and messages which are specific to your child. Exciting times! 
 
Lost Property 
Please can you ensure that all school uniform and personal items are clearly marked with the pupil’s name. School 
staff are currently spending a lot of time searching for lost property. Children need to be reminded to 
#takeresponsibility for their personal items as much as possible. If your child comes home with an item that does 
not belong to them, please return it to school the following day.  
 
Attendance – Overall attendance for the week before the holidays was 94.6%. Best attendance was 5P with 98.9%. 
Well done 5P! 
 
Best wishes, 
Sarah Wilson 

Head Teacher  

“Learning Together, We Will All 
Be Exceptional” 

 
Our Values 

respect one another 
every individual matters 

take responsibility 
strive for excellence 

try your best 
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Fun Day at the Sunnyhill Nature Garden 
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Useful School Contacts 
Sarah Wilson  Head teacher & Designated Safeguarding 

Lead 
swilson@sunnyhill.lambeth.sch.uk  

Nicola Gentleman Deputy Head Teacher & Deputy 
Safeguarding Lead (EYFS/KS1) 
 

ngentleman@sunnyhill.lambeth.sch.uk  

Claire Trewhella Deputy Head Teacher & Deputy 
Safeguarding Lead (KS2) 
 

ctrewhella@sunnyhill.lambeth.sch.uk  

Rosie Smith SENDCO rsmith@sunnyhill.lambeth.sch.uk 
SEND@sunnyhill.lambeth.sch.uk  
 

Katarina Perry EYFS & KS1 leader 
 

kperry@sunnyhill.lambeth.sch.uk  

Michael Holland KS2 leader 
 

mholland@sunnyhill.lambeth.sch.uk  
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